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27th February 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
   
We are writing to inform you that Lynne Fortescue will be retiring from Whittingham C of E 
Primary School at the end of the Summer Term.  
  
Lynne will be a huge miss to the staffing team and we know all the parents and children will 
really miss her too!  
  
We are sure you will join us in thanking Lynne for all her hard work, dedication and support 
to the Governing Body and the school for the past seven years.  
  
We will advertise for Lynne's replacement in the near future.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Belinda Athey   & Mrs Ruth Oldfield 
Headteacher               Chair of Governors 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


